
From:   
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 3:51 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Historic England advice on Application no(s) S62A/2023/0019 
 
Dear Sir/Madam Planning Inspectorate,  
 
Please find attached our advice on the following site -  
 
Land to the north of Roseacres, between Parsonage Road and Smiths Green , Lane, Takeley, Essex, 
CM22 6NZ (Land known as Bull Field, Warish Hall Farm, Takeley, Essex  
Application No(s):S62A/2023/0019  
 
The present consultation comprises the re-determination of the above application.  
 
Historic England provided detailed comments on this application in our letter dated 23 August 2023; 
this is attached to this email, for reference. Our advice stands and we refer the Inspector to it on 
his/her re-assessment of the application. 
 
If there are any material changes to the proposals or you would like further advice, please contact 
us. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Rosa Teira Paz  
Inspector of Historic Buildings and Areas  

 
 
Work with us to champion heritage and improve lives. Read our Future Strategy and get involved at 
historicengland.org.uk/strategy. 
 
This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the 
views of Historic England unless specifically stated. If you have received it in error, please delete it 
from your system and notify the sender immediately. Do not use, copy or disclose the information in 
any way nor act in reliance on it. Any information sent to Historic England may become publicly 
available. Please read our full privacy policy 

 for more information. 




